
     

Glendale School Board Report 

Eight out of eleven students who took the smarter balance test last spring scored at the proficient level. 

Student behavior is excellent.  

At the present time no new curricular materials have been utilized, we are using the curriculum that has 

been here previously.  

Attendance was 97 % for the week of Aug. 29 to Sep. 2.  

Teachscape was accessed for professional development on Wednesday the 31st. It took me some time to 

get the video section to play but now I am confident the video tutorials will be used effectively. I do 

have to get some toner for our printer so that hard copies of lesson plans can be made.  

Overall it is an understatement to say that the new year is progressing in a positive way, we are a happy 

crew. 

Jay McGraw 


